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Gwinnett Glows 
 
Dear Lisa and Chef David:  

 

Thank you for the gracious luncheon you prepared on July Fourth for the public safety 

officers and officials on duty throughout the long holiday weekend. 

 

We heard many favorable comments and much enjoyment of the delicious food as well as 

the price reduction you provided in support of the officers. I know they enjoyed your 

recognition of their dedicated work fully as much as they enjoyed the delicious lunch! 

 

As coordinators of the 2008 Gwinnett Glows Fourth of July celebration, we know firsthand 

about the long hours these police officers, emergency responders, and sheriff’s deputies put 

in every Fourth of July, we want to express our sincere thanks for supporting this 

important patriotic holiday tradition two years in a row. 

 

Thanks to our business community, Gwinnett County has been able to stage this free 

community event for the past two decades – and it gets better ever year. But we truly could 

not make it happen without you. Thanks again for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Sawyer     Shaunieka Taste 

Gwinnett Glows Co-Chair    Gwinnett Glows Co-Chair 
 


